
HB 1934 -- POLICE REPORTING OF INFORMATION

SPONSOR: Miller

This bill establishes the requirement that the Missouri State
Highway Patrol report to the United States Department of Justice,
within 24 hours, any incident involving the shooting of a civilian
by a Missouri State Highway Patrol officer, and any incident
involving use of force by a Missouri State Highway Patrol officer
resulting in serious bodily injury or death. The various factors
required to be included in the report are specified in the bill.


